
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Friday, 5th May 

Ofsted Report 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please see attached the official Ofsted Report into the inspection which took place on 21st and 22nd 
March.  
 
As a school we continue to be Good in the judgements of Ofsted. What is notable in the report, is 
the mention of the high expectations for behaviour and academic excellence which Elmwood Staff 
expect of your child. The excellent professional attitude of Elmwood staff has enabled your child to 
receive a very good education. 
 
I would like to thank you for all your continued support. As a school we are committed to a relentless 
improvement at Elmwood Juniors, so that your child receives the very best education possible here 
in Croydon. 

 
Have a fantastic long weekend and enjoy watching the coronation 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Marston 
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